
 

 

Friday, 7 March 2025  

Year 5 Staffing Update 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We are writing to inform you that Mr Gwilym will be leaving us at the end of this term to explore new 

possibilities in his career. He has taught 5G since the beginning of the year and we would like to thank 

him for his commitment to our children during this time.   

 

From Monday 10 March, Mrs Honey and Mr Russell will continue teaching across the year group with 

Mrs Honey being the named adult for 5HR and Mr Russell being the named adult for 5G.  From next 

week, 5G will be known as 5R and 5HR will be known as 5H to reflect this staffing change.  

 

Mr Gwilym will support with this smooth transition until the end of term and will still be available at 

Parents Evening, with Mr Russell and Mrs Honey, to update you on your child’s progress. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs R Lee and Miss K Needham 

Co-Headteachers 

 

 

 

 


